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Bobby Adkins

From: Jeff Martin Media <jeffmartinmedia@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 12:12 PM
To: Bobby Adkins
Subject: McNab House Project

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
 

Mr. Adkins, 
 
    The McNab House when completed as planned will be an asset to the City of Pompano Beach. Your support is appreciated. The project is 
long overdue.  
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Jeffrey Martin Sipos 
3238 NE 6th St.  
Pompano Beach 


